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NCC Women'’s Retreat

Please reserve June 6 and 7 for our
second annual Women's Retreat. Betty
Gray of Brownstown, Indiana is the
featured speaker.

Further details will appear in later
College News.
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Thanks from
Bob Chitwood

Dear Friend of NCC:

| wish you could have been with me at
Spiritual Emphasis Week at NCC last month.
The students here are among the very best. In
addition, what a joy to see our faculty and
staff serving the Lord together.

| was pleased to meet our new professor,
Harlan Sandall, and see the response of the
students to his leadership, instruction and
overall concern for the world. He is a blessing
to this years student body. You made this
possible!

| recently sent several letters encouraging
support for this venture of faith. The College
family joins me in saying “thanks” to you for
forwarding your special gift.

If you haven’t as yet mailed your gift, |
want to encourage you to do so today. Again
— thank you for sharing in this great ministry
of NCC. Pray for us today!

Bob Chitwood
:******************:

Camp Personnel
Available
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¥ Faculty and Student Camp Teams
¥ are available for summer camp leader-
% ship. They can serve as teachers,
% chapel speakers, evangelists, mission-
% aries etc. Please write the College if
¥ we can help you.
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MARRIAGE
ENRICHMENT
RETREAT

Designed Especially for
Ministers and Their Wives

TWO SESSIONS: May 19-21 and May
21-23. Each session begins at 7:00
P.M. the first day, ending after noon
meal the third day.

is the Director of
Christian Counseling Centers, Inc., centered in Champaign, lllinois, and has
done extensive marriage and family counseling. His lovely wife, Judy, is an
elementary school teacher and mother to five children. Together they have led
marriage enrichment retreats across the nation.

LEADERS: Dr. & Mrs. Bruce Parmenter. Dr. Parmenter

SUBJECTS INCLUDED: “The Five Marital Issues;” “God Wants to Give You
Victory in Financial Matters;” “Your Marriage and Your Self-Esteem.”

COST: $55 per couple
* Covers room, meals and tuition
* $10 due upon registration (non-refundable); balance due on first evening
of retreat.
* Additional $5 charge for late registration (after May 5)

[ Please register us for the “Marriage Enrichment Retreat” for:
O May 19-21 0 May 21-23 [J No preference

[J Enclosed is $10 pre-registration fee.
[J | am interested, but would like more information about

City, State
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f£atate Planning Notes

A few days ago | was speaking with a man
about estates and taxes and ‘he observed “It is
getting about impossible to pass on your
estate to your family without taxes consuming
a great share of it.” | had to agree. It is true
unless you do some thoughtful estate plan-
ning to avoid many of those taxes.

The most important part of your estate plan
is your will.

By a will, you, rather than the state, will
determine what will be done with your assets.

You name your own executor who will
manage and settle your estate. You can save
considerable fees by naming your spouse or
an adult son or daughter as executor.

Through your will you can create trusts for
your spouse, children and others that will
save taxes and protect their assets.

You can make charitable gifts by a will. The
federal government encourages gifts to our
College by granting an estate tax charitable
deduction. This would apply to states as well.

Another important consideration might be
life time charitable giving.

If you can afford to part with some of your
assets you can save estate taxes, income taxes
and probate costs by giving your charitable
contributions now instead of through your
will. Gifts now are not included in your
taxable or probate estate. Also, you can have
the pleasure of seeing your gift working for
the Lord right now. In addition you receive an
income tax charitable deduction, which, de-
pending upon your tax bracket, can save
considerable taxes the year of the gift.

Even if you cannot afford to part with some
of your assets, and if you intend to give to
our institution through your will, you, could
make a charitable gift now and receive
income for life. In this way you still save
estate, income and possible capital gains
taxes.

There are many other ways through proper
estate planning to reduce taxes and adminis-
trative costs and accomplish your desires
concerning your estate. | would be happy to
visit with you about it. Just give me a call.

Sincerely in Christ,

Henold B, /UL,

Harold B. Milliken, President

WE PLAN TO ATTEND NCC How about you?

. | J
Reid McGrath
Longmont, CO

Sheryl McKean

Cheryl Leeper
Co. Bluffs, 1A

Betty Domina
Hancock, IA

Cheyenne Wells, CO

Kathleen Gies
Lincoln, NE

Laurie Hultgren
Prairie View, KS

Russell Clark
Alma, Ml

Diane Edwards
Milton, WI

We are pleased with the response to the program at NCC. As of February 7 the applications

Coming Events

Spring Break . Febr. 21-24

Midwest Christian College
Conf. Tournament

Bible Bowl Tournament

Choir Tour

. Mar. 1.4-15
Mar. 21-30

Spring Break

Missionary Convention &
VBS Clinic

Spring Missions Banquet .... Apr. 23

Senior Rehearsal Dinner

Music Recital

Honor Convocation 10:30 AM May 16

Apr. 16-18

Commencement . ... 8:00 PM May 16

for this fall are 129 percent ahead of this time last year. Please pray with us that this trend will
continue. The need for trained workers is still great!
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Future Students

Crystal Dawn Bowland born September 8,
1979 to Terry and Carol (McCarty) Bowland,
Palmyra, IL weighing 8 Ibs., 1 oz.

Austin Thomas Wiese born December 29,
1979 to Tom and Evajean (Draper) Wiese,
Mesa, AZ weighing 8 Ibs., 5 ozs.

Tyler David Burkum born December 31,
1979 to David and Cheri (Emrich) Burkum,
Dallas, TX weighing 7 Ibs., 7 ozs.

Bryson Leigh Bates born January 11, 1980 to
Clark and Dawna (Gardner) Bates, Central
City, NE weighing 7 Ibs., 3% ozs.

Clinton Todd Simons born January 12, 1980
to Donald and Patsy (Blake) Simons, Chey-
enne, WY weighing 8 Ibs., 1 oz.
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Already in the Field

Terry Bowland 77 is Dean of the High
School Camp at MacGomery Christian July 25
- August 1. Roger Fletcher '77 will be teaching
that week also. An NCC camp team will be
there that week.

Audrey McKean ‘76 continues her language
study in San Jose, Costa Rica.

Brian ‘72 and Deanna ‘67 Guy shared in a

25,

Mark ‘76 and Michelle Weber have resugned
their ministry at Wayne, NE to accept the
work at Modesto, IL replacing John 72 and
Pam 73 Swedburg who are moving to
Longmont, CO.

Joan Caswell Christensen is working as a
Substance Abuse Counselor in Des Moines.
Her address is: Joan Christensen, 6007 Snyder
Ave., Des Moines, |A 50322.

Chuck 74 and Marilyn 69 Bridges have
closed their work with the church at McCook,
NE and moved to Ft. Morgan, CO where
they will be working with three families
attempting to start a new work in that city.

Ed '53 and Edith Mae 52 Maertens are
arranging for an area NCC Alumni Reunion at
Cozad, for Saturday, May 3. Elmer Hodge '55
is planning another at Sioux City for March
1%

Albert ‘50 and Ethel Delbridge have re-
signed their ministry with the “Indiana Child-
ren’s Christian Home” at Ladoga effective
March 1 and will be locating in a preaching
ministry.

Larry Cripe ‘55 is continuing his work
toward his music degree at Chadron State
College. He reports growing interest in the
Alliance Church where he ministers.

Jim ‘68 and Kay ‘62 Price returned to the
cold midwest from their warm southwest in
Prescott, AZ to Atlantic, IA where Jim spoke
for their special anniversary service.

Norman Armstrong ‘64 is minister of visita-
tion at Calvary Christian Church in Bellevue
and Jo is Church Secretary.

Bob 75 and Ladette Milliken spent three
weeks in Houston, TX recently where Ladette
received cancer therapy in the Medical Center
there.

Paul 76 and Holly ‘74 Milliken resigned
their near five year ministry with the church
at LeMars, IA and accepted the call to serve
as Youth Minister with Kenneth Martin and
the Central Christian Church at Ft. Smith, AR.
They began their work January 6.

Mel Smith brought a load of young people
from Gravity, IA February 1 to visit the
campus. The Enthusiastics sang at Gravity

January 18.

college program at Warrensburg, MO January

CHRISTIAN CHORALEERS ON TOUR
March 2130, 1980

The Christian Choraleers under the direction of Professor Lowell Burkum will be touring in a
five state area singing the praises of the Lord. The Enthusiastics, Joy Spring, Sweet Assurance and
the Kinsmen will be featured also. You will be delighted and lifted by the program this year.
Check their itinerary and plan to attend one of the concerts in your area.

Friday, March 21 — Central Church of Christ, Griswold, IA

Saturday, March 22 — First Church of Christ, Ankeny, 1A

Sunday, ‘March 23 A.M. — Church of Christ, Waterloo, 1A
P.M. — Church of Christ, Footville, WI

"'Monday, March 24 — Christian Church, Minier, IL

Tuesday, March 25 — First Church of Christ, Covington, IN

Wednesday, March 26 —

Thursday, March 27 — Park Street Christian Church, Richland Center, WI

Friday, March 28 — Church of Christ, Clarion, |1A

Saturday, March 29 —

Sunday, March 30 A.M. — Church of Christ, Storm Lake, IA
P.M. — First Christian Church, Norfolk, NE

Recruiting with Ron

It's thrilling to be a part of a growing

congregation. I've noticed that growing
churches are happy churches. Most of these
happy churches have an active missionary
program and many times it's because the man
in the pulpit understands the world-wide
scope of evangelism.

We at NCC want to prepare a leadership
that will be qualified to lead the local
congregation in support of missions around
the world. Our new missions instructor,
Harland Sandell, is planting the seeds of
enthusiasm ‘toward missions among our stu-
dents. I'm happy that “Sandy” is on campus
helping NCC train Christian leaders who will
have a well-rounded education.

As a recruiter | urge you to encourage your
young people to think of NCC when they
consider Bible College.

Ron McConkey

ENTHUSIASTICS
TOUR SCHEDULE

March 1-2 Christian Church, Harper, KS
March 9 A.M. Church of Christ, Alta, IA
9 P.M. Morningside Church of Christ,

Sioux City, IA

April 11 Church of Christ, Missouri
Valley, |IA

April 12 Christian Church,
Clearmont, MO

April 13 A.M. Johnson County Christian

Church, Overland Park, KS
P.M. Christian Church, Washington,
KS

One of Our Supporters

Michele Biehle
Tokoyo, Japan

Miss Michele Biehle, 13 years old, who lives
with her Air Force parents Major Arlen and
Gretchen (Johnson) Biehle, was given a
choice of places where she might give her
money. She said “I want my money to go to
Nebraska Christian College where grandpa
(Prof. Ralph Johnson) is a teacher.” Her
mother, Gretchen is an alumnus of NCC.

We appreciate Michele’s decision and will
endeavor to be ever worthy of her continued
confidence.
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MOVING?

Let Us Know!!

Keep the NCC News coming. Send your old
address (at right) and your new one as soon
as you know it. This will also save NCC 25c,
which the U.S. Postal Service charges for each
change of address notice.

City, State, zip
0C0 0000000000000 00000000000S

NCC Students Pre-Register
100% for North American
Christian Convention

President Milliken watches as Dan Sewell,
Student Body President, hands a check to
Robert Chitwood, Lincoln, Chairman of our
Board of Trustees. The check was for $332 for
the entire study body of 166 young people!

NCC is pleased to be among the first to
register 100% for the Seattle Convention.
Maybe we are also somewhat prejudiced
because our Alumnus Bob Chitwood is the
National Registration Chairman.

Gravity, iA Group Visits

Mel Smith brought a fine group of young
people to visit the campus January 31 and
February 1. They visited classes and toured
the campus. In the future we hope to see
some of these young people in the NCC New
Way Singers and as students of Nebraska
Christian College.

We are happy to have visitors on campus.
Please write or call us, fill your cars and
spend a day with us. We'd love to have you
visit.

Library

Milligan College
Milligan College, Tenn. 37682
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